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(Re: 2016 Standby Fuel Deferral Application, February 5, 2016 Report, Page 8, Lines
1 to 8) Reference is made to boiler tube failures in January, 2016 in Unit 2 and
Hydro’s assessment that it does not consider it appropriate to operate Units 1 and 2
at the maximum capacities until full replacement can be made during the annual
maintenance outages of 2016. Please detail Hydro’s testing and maintenance

regime as it relates to the testing and maintenance of boiler tubes.

Please see Hydro’s response to PUB-NLH-001.



